
Central Valley Regional Water Quality Control Board
10 April 2024

Kyle West 
Platinum Pipeline 
1152 Stealth Street 
Livermore, CA  94551 
 
VIA EMAIL:  kyle@platinumpipeline.com

Kyle Hagen 
Kubota Tractor Corporation 
1175 S Guild Avenue 
Lodi, CA  95240 
 
VIA EMAIL:  kyle.hagen@kubota.com

RESCISSION OF COVERAGE UNDER WAIVER OF REPORTS OF WASTE 
DISCHARGE AND WASTE DISCHARGE REQUIREMENTS FOR SPECIFIC TYPES OF 
DISCHARGES; PLATINUM PIPELINE, INC AND KUBOTO TRACTOR CORPORATION; 
KUBOTA WDC PROJECT; SACRAMENTO COUNTY

On 25 July 2023, the Executive Officer of the Central Valley Regional Water Quality 
Control Board issued a Notice of Applicability granting coverage under the Waiver of 
Reports of Waste Discharge and Waste Discharge Requirements for Specific Types of 
Discharge within the Central Valley Region, R5-2018-0085 (Low Threat Waiver) to 
Platinum Pipeline, Inc and Kubota Tractor Corporation for discharges to land from the 
Kubota WDC project. The discharge was assigned enrollee number R5-2018-0085-0084. 

Our office received an email dated 4 April 2024 from Beth Smiley Professional Services on 
behalf of Platinum Pipeline, Inc and Kubota Tractor Corporation, that stated the discharge 
ceased in early November 2023. Therefore, both parties request termination of coverage 
under the Low Threat Waiver. Based on the submitted information, coverage under 
R5-2018-0085-0084 is hereby rescinded.

If you have any questions about the rescission of coverage under the Low Threat Waiver, 
please contact Scott Armstrong at (916) 464-4616 or at 
scott.armstrong@waterboards.ca.gov.

for Patrick Pulupa 
Executive Officer

Cc via email: Sacramento County Environmental Health 
Guy Childs, Central Valley Regional Water Quality Control Board 
Howard Hold, Central Valley Regional Water Quality Control Board 
Beth Smiley, Beth Smiley Professional Service
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